
Hello Seventh Grade Families,  

I am honored to be your child’s seventh grade math teacher this year and 

am excited about everything we are going to accomplish.  This is my 2nd school 

year of going by my new name of Mrs. Bench! I was formerly Ms. Hipple.   

In seventh grade we will be working on equations, probability, algebra 

readiness, and lots of other exciting concepts! We will be working with hands-on 

materials, creating interactive notes, and making real-life connections to the 

concepts that we learn.  This is going to be a fun-filled school year with many 

wonderful experiences, new technology, and opportunities to learn and grow in 

the days ahead. 

Communication is a key component to a strong parent-teacher relationship 

and I encourage you to come to me with any questions, comments, or 

suggestions.  I am looking forward to a wonderful year with you and your child! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs. Faith Bench 

benchf@manateeschools.net 

(941)751-7080 ext. 2099 

Website: www.msbench.weebly.com  
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